
From: Onna Solomon  
Sent: Tuesday, June 18, 2019 1:10 PM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 1103 West Madison 

 

Hello Jon, 

 

I wanted to write a note in support of approval of the variance requested by the Dobsons at 1103 

West Madison. I have seen the plans for their home renovation and I believe that the variance 

would allow them to have a more welcoming front porch, which is very much in line with the 

positive community feeling on our street. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration, 

Onna Solomon 

621 Madison Place 
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